Arrowpoint Elementary School Student Dress Code

Arrowpoint Elementary is a Uniform option School. If assistance is needed in obtaining uniforms, please contact our main office for confidential support. Students must come to school dressed in appropriate attire every day. Student grooming is expected to be neat, clean, and in good taste in order to promote a positive, healthy and safe learning environment.
All students should refrain from wearing the following:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Open toe shoes, flip-flops, sandals, heelies (roller shoes), or any other footwear that may pose a safety concern
· Hats, caps, bandanas, do-rags and/or other head gear (not permitted inside the building)
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